Letter sent to Y8 & Y9 by BNG on 05/09/2025 
Subject: Supporting Your Child’s Reading Progress
Dear Parent/Carer,
We are writing to encourage all families to support their child in reading regularly at home. Reading for just 30 minutes a day can make a significant difference to your child’s confidence, vocabulary, and overall progress across all subjects.
As part of our commitment to developing strong reading habits, students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will complete the first of four reading assessments next week. These tests help us track progress and identify areas where students may need support.
To view your child’s results, please log into your Renaissance parent account using the link below. You will need your child’s username and password e.g. username P24JBloggs, password read1234 to access their reading data, your child has this information:
🔗 https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/studentprogress/homeconnect?t=1893499
If you have any questions or need help accessing the results, please contact your child’s English teacher directly.
Thank you for your continued support in helping your child become a more confident reader.
Jacqui Banger
Assistant Headteacher Careers and Enrichment


There is also a guide Renaissance - How to sign up to your Childs account
